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                                  P.O. Box 1493  Madison, WI 53701

                                      608 255-7473 / 800 994-9784

TO:
  All Legislators
FROM:  Michael M. Birkley, Legislative Director

DATE:   April 1, 2010
WPT OPPOSES PROPERTY TAX RAISING PROVISION OF SB-450/AB-649 

SB-450 and AB-649, the global warming bills currently under consideration contain a provision that would create an exception to local levy limits for amounts spent by local governments on energy efficiency measures to be defined by administrative rule.

While we do not contest the State’s right to mandate and encourage local governments to implement every available measure to conserve energy and reduce emissions related to global warming, we do not believe that local property taxpayers should be required to foot the bill for this or any other initiative adopted as a matter of state policy. 


Local property taxpayers already pay more for school and local government services than the taxpayers in all but a handful of more affluent states.  This provision of the Global Warming Initiative could significantly increase Wisconsin’s property tax burden.
 
For that reason we urge you to delete Section 23 of AB-649 and Section 24 of  SB-450, the Global Warming bills before you.
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